
Families of Anglophone West School District, 

This is a message from David McTimoney, Superintendent, that is being sent to all families associated 
with the 69 schools in Anglophone West.  The link below will take you to a message regarding the 
Coronavirus from New Brunswick's Acting Chief Medical Officer of Health as well as the Minister of 
Education and Early Childhood Development.  In addition to these two letters, there is also a poster that 
provides public health advice on protecting yourself and others from getting sick.  All three documents 
are within the one link below.  Please review these important messages which also include further 
information and directions should questions arise.  Thank you.  

Coronavirus (COVID-19) For Schools returning after March Break Final.pdf  

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8zc9yeH3LGCMh1MwrYrQ7Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgQ_QzP0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9bXVrcmx2WWFXd28mbWFsPThkZTVmMGQwMWQzYjAwZDliZmY3ZjBlNTczZjU0Zjk5ZjMzZmE3ODY0ZDIzMzg0Yjk0N2VmOWQ1OWJmYmI2YjRXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAs8BiXiVCm5tSGkRBVklELk1DVElNT05FWUBuYmVkLm5iLmNhWAQAAAAC

